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Launching our 

GoFundMe 2024 
the school, consultations are happening 
with the School Leadership Team and 
the School Council to identify how 
money raised by the FSA could be 
equally successfully allocated this year. 

We know that this is a particularly 
difficult time financially for many 
people and want pass on our sincere 
thanks to you all for your generosity in 
donating. 

As an extra thank you, and to spread a 
little holiday cheer, for every £5 you 
donate, the FSA will put an entry with 
your name on it into a Christmas 
Hamper Competition. Our hampers are 
filled with seasonal goodies and are a 
great way to start the holiday season, 
so don’t forget to add your name when 
you make any GoFundMe donations if 
you want to be in with a chance of 
winning it! 

We really appreciate every single 
donation and are so grateful for your 
support. Thank you. 

Fundraiser by Stacey Holt : FSA 
Fundraiser 2024 

Help jumpstart our 
fundraising this year 
   

The mission of the Fitzharrys School 
Association (FSA) is to raise funds to 
improve our children's educational 
opportunities and school experience. 
FSA fundraising allows Fitzharrys to 
continue to offer the 'extras' which are 
so important in a school and not 
covered by existing funds. 

The Fitzharrys School Association has 
set a 2024-25 fundraising target of 
£3000 this year and needs your help to 
reach this goal. To this end, the FSA 
has now launched this year’s 
GoFundMe appeal and is hoping to 
raise £750 to further our fundraising. 

Following investment in recent years 
of 15 new picnic benches, a new 
projector in Main Hall, and the 
installation of several fantastic and 
transformative Wall Art designs inside 

 

No Jumble this January 

Another record-breaking Quiz!  

A fantastic evening was very much enjoyed by all at our recent FSA Quiz Night. 
 

Huge thanks to all who attended and for making it such  
a success.  But our biggest thanks must go to our esteemed  
Quizmaster, Mr Whitley, and our host with the most,  
Mr Browne. The FSA team is indebted to you both for  
always making Quiz Night such an enjoyable evening. 
 

£910.62 was raised for Fitzharrys School: a new Quiz record!    
 

 

Due to a number of unforeseen circumstances, it is sadly not possible for the FSA 
team to run our popular Giant Jumble Sale this year, but fear not: we very much look 
forward to running it again in January 2026, and working with the school community 
to make it another fundraising success. 

Wooden Spoon Prize 2024 

FSA UPDATES 

FUNDRAISING 

TARGETS 
2024-2025 

 

This year’s target: £3,000 
Total raised so far:         £1226.62 
 

 
____________________________________ 
 

200 CLUB  
WINNING NUMBERS 

  

Draw 1st 

Prize 

2nd 

Prize 

OCTOBER 2024 57 73 

SEPTEMBER 2024 20 28 

 

For further information: 
visit our webpage 

 
____________________________________ 
 

FSA COMMITTEE 
NEXT MEETING 

 

All Welcome! 
 

Join us at Fitzharrys School in the 
library for our next meeting on 

Tuesday 11th March 2025  
at 7.30pm. 

 
 Email FSA secretary, Mrs Holt at 

sholt@fitzharrys.school  
to let us know to expect you.  

 
 Looking forward to seeing you soon! 

____________________________________ 
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